
JUN 12 1939

Floridaj Power and Light Company
ATTN: VMr. C. O. Woody

Group Vice President
Nuclear Energy Department
P. O. Box 14000
Juno Beach, FL 33408

Gentlemen:
'

.

SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-250/85-13 AND 50-251/85-13

Thank you for your supplemental response of May 12, 1986, to our Notice of
Violation issued on July 10, 1985, concerning activities conducted at your Turkey
Point facility. We are evaluating your response and will let you know of its
acceptability at a later date.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

onwnv e, . , ny
DAVID /.t ypfi:qi

Luis A. Reyes, Acting Director
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: C. M. Wethy, Vice President
/ Turkey Point Nuclear Plant

VC. J. Baker, Plant Manager
Turkey Point Nuclear Plant

p.W.Bladow,PlantQASuperintendent
VJ. Arias, Jr. , Regulatory and

Compliance Supervisor

RC Resident Inspector
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